
Public Works is designing a project 
along 108th Street NE in the area 
of 83rd Avenue NE. The project 
site is one mile east of Marysville 
city limits in unincorporated 
Snohomish County.

The plan includes modifying the 
profile of 108th Street NE for a 
length of approximately 800 feet. 
Geogrid reinforced slopes are also 
planned along the edge of the 
road to keep the project within the 
public right-of-way and minimize 
impacts to stream corridors. As part 
of the project, temporary dynamic 
speed signs have been installed to 
alert drivers to their vehicle speeds. 
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These signs will be removed once 
the project is finished.
 

The road will be closed  
during construction
Road construction is expected to 
begin in late June or early July 2012 
and will require a full closure of 
108th Street NE between the 
Centennial Trail Bridge and the 
east side of 83rd Avenue NE. 
The closure could be up to two 
months in duration. Construction 
schedules are subject to change 
based on many factors, such as 
coordination with other agencies, 
availability of materials, and 
weather conditions. 

New Information
Updates will be posted on the 
project web page, which can be 
found by visiting www.snoco.org, 
and typing “108th St NE” in the 
search box. You can become a 
subscriber to receive an e-mail 
when new information is posted 
on the web page. Follow the 
eSubscribe link on the Web page.  
 

Contact 
Tina Hokanson, Snohomish County 
Public Works Communications, 
tina.hokanson@snoco.org, 
425-388-3789.
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